The Mead Infant School Parents' Association

The Mead Infant School, Newbury Gardens, Ewell, Surrey, KT19 OQG

Registered Charity Number: 284138



14th September 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to the new school year. We will be holding our Parents' Association AGM via Zoom on Tuesday 28th September 2021 at 8pm.

Joining instructions are as follows:

Join Zoom Meeting https://comic-relief.zoom.us/j/93559932625?pwd=TDRreEhGMnE3MDFUZVpQVk5GckxsZz09

Meeting ID: 935 5993 2625

Passcode: 705834

The PA committee is made up of a Chairperson (this job can be shared), two Vice Chairs, Secretary and Treasurer. Each class also requires class representatives who report back to their class after PA meetings (anyone can attend though), arrange teacher collections and class volunteers to cover events. For the coming academic year, we are looking for a Chairperson, a Secretary and a Vice Chair as well as at least one class rep for each class (two is preferable).

If you'd like to be considered for one of the committee roles, please fill in this form:

https://forms.gle/HHUQ3B9Yh8rBnquEA

If you'd like to volunteer to be a class rep, please fill in this form:

https://forms.gle/FiYRuW5pigiRZK2fA

Being part of the PA is a great way of meeting and socialising with other parents whilst helping fundraise for our school. Should you want any further information I can be contacted on themeadpa@gmail.com.

Please find attached the following:

- AGM Agenda
- Role of Chair, Secretary, Treasurer & Class reps

Kind regards

Suzanne Pearson – Chair themeadpa@gmail.com